
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

             Enjoy your holiday- remember we come back to school on Wednesday 5th June! 

 

Rights Respecting School 

We are a rights-respecting school and committed to teaching all our children to behave 

respectfully. Please be respectful of other people's belongings in and around school and do not 

take anything that is not yours. Thank you for your support with this. 

Year 3 Trip to the Art Gallery 

Our Year 3 children took a tram to Manchester in Wednesday to visit 

Manchester Art Gallery.  They had a fantastic time learning all about 

Ancient Greek art.  They sketched their own examples and enjoyed 

seeing the artwork.  

Reception Chicks!  

The Reception children have had a fantastic time the past two 

weeks watching their eggs hatch into chickens!  They have been 

observing the eggs over time to really understand the life cycle of 

a chicken.  

Sale Sharks 

Over the last 5 weeks, year 3 have been working with coaches from the Sale Sharks Foundation 

learning both practical rugby skills and classroom based activities. 

In our practical lessons, we learnt the basics of rugby 

building on the rules weekly.  

In the classroom, we looked at the different elements of 
promoting good mental health. Connect - how we respond 
to life's ups and downs. Be active - how physical activity 
affects the way we feel. Keep Learning - how learning new 
skills keeps us motivated and focused. Take Notice - 
understanding how people might change when they are 
feeling down. Give - what we can do to cheer other people 
up. 

Year 1 Blackpool Zoo 

Our Year 1 children had the best time at Blackpool zoo this term.  They saw lots of 

animals as part of their topic this term.  We were very proud to receive lots of 

compliments from members of the public for the children’s excellent behaviour on 

the trip.  

 

Attendance 

We’re really proud of our attendance this week and we’ve managed to get up to 93.4%!  Keep it 

up everyone.  The winning class with a whopping 99% was Miss Mackey’s class!  Well done 5M! 

 

Week beginning: Monday 20th May 2024 


